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Dear Members of the PCA Community,
Today we start our third week of distance learning and we look forward to seeing more student work being shared on our virtual
campus page and social media channels. Our extra-curricular activities continue and this week we host fashion alumn Sho Konishi
for a PCA Talk Tuesday at 4 pm Paris, immediately after the diversity committee meeting at 3 pm Paris. On Wednesday we hold our
weekly town hall at 11 am and 4 pm Paris, an opportunity to ask questions and share ideas – and just to touch base.
For those of us in France, the government has announced that the confinement measures have been extended through April 15th,
so continue to stay at home and to complete the required form if you absolutely must go out. Staff are happy to answer any
questions you may have about measures in place in France.
Stay well, and stay in touch!

Linda Jarvin, PhD
President
Paris College of Art
15 rue Fénelon
75010 Paris
France
Email: linda.jarvin@paris.edu
Phone +33 (0)1 45 77 07 07
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